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August 21, 2008
To the Members of the ICANN board:

We would like to briefly comment on the proposals by the Czech Arbitration Court to pilot two printing and service projects within its new UDRP offering.

As a Provider of domain name dispute resolution services since December of 1999, having handled over 10,000 UDRP filings, the National Arbitration Forum (or “the Forum”) is well-positioned to comment on the Proposals of the Czech Arbitration Court (“CAC”).  

First, we agree with the CAC that there is a need for a streamlined process of providing the mandatory hard copies and for effecting initial service upon the domain name registrant, so long as hard copies remain a UDRP requirement.  However, we believe that the CAC, being in the initial stages of launching its new UDRP program and still learning about the administrative challenges of handling UDRP claims, is not in the best position to determine if the provision of these streamlined processes is truly a benefit.  Without having a baseline of UDRP cases to compare against, we believe the CAC is not well-positioned to make a determination as to the effectiveness of their proposals.

On the other hand, we believe the National Arbitration Forum, which is well-established as a UDRP Provider and which has the capabilities to conduct the same type of trial, does have the ability to determine the effectiveness of such offerings as the CAC has proposed.  We propose to conduct the same projects in our established system and propose to offer our additional analysis with respect to existing, established business.  The Forum requires little adjustment to take on this project and would welcome the opportunity to conduct this project in tandem with the CAC.

We thank you for your consideration.

Kristine Dorrain

Internet Legal Counsel

National Arbitration Forum

